Gmail - FOI request https://mail.google.com/mail/u/1/?ik=22afd029ef& view=pt&search=al...

rhaid i chi beidio a defnyddio, cadw neu ddatgelu unrhyw wybodaeth a gynhwysir ynddi. Mae unrhyw farn neu
safbwynt yn eiddo i'r sawl a'i hanfonodd yn unig ac nid yw o anghenraid yn cynrychioli barn Prifysgol Bangor. Nid yw
Prifysgol Bangor yn gwarantu bod y neges e-bost hon neu unrhyw atodiadau yn rhydd rhag firysau neu 100% yn
ddiogel. Oni bai fod hyn wedi ei ddatgan yn uniongyrchol yn nhestun yr e-bost, nid bwriad y neges e-bost hon yw
ffurfio contract rhwymol - mae rhestr o lofnodwyr awdurdodedig ar gael o Swyddfa Cyllid Prifysgol Bangor.
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Further to your request for information, the University’s response is below:

Do the staff from the PRC at the University’s Confucius Institute have to abide by Chinese law on campus?
No.

Has the University entered into agreements that demand as much?

No.

The Confucius Institute at Bangor University operates according to the laws and regulations of the UK.

Please note that the University has a formal complaints procedure. If you are unhappy with the service you have
received in relation to your request and wish to make a complaint or request a review of our decision you should write
to the University’s Governance Services in the first instance (info-compliance@bangor.ac.uk) explaining the grounds
for your complaint. In line with guidance from the Information Commissioner’s Office, an appeal request must be
submitted within 40 working days of the University’s final response to this Freedom of Information Act request.

Kind regards,

Compliance Team
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